
Bulletin No. 1011 
Friday 6th May 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
I must start with congratulating the UVI team, who successfully completed The Yorkshire Three Peaks 
Challenge this week.  Despite facing challenging conditions everyone persevered and impressed me 
so much with their fantastic attitudes throughout.  I would like to thank Mr Walker, Mrs Moffat & Mrs 
Cardus, who were part of the team, for their hard work and encouragement to all.  It was a great team 
effort and an incredible achievement. 
 
Next week UVI face their next challenge in school, sitting their SATs exams.  I am sure they will achieve 
great things, especially if they show the fantastic attitude I have seen this week. Good Luck to you all. 
 
On Thursday, we held our Book Fair in school, thank you for purchasing books for your children.  So far 
we have raised almost £800 for school, which is amazing. We were also able to buy some new books 
for each Form and the library too, I am sure the children will enjoy reading them. A huge thank you to 
Mrs Durkin and Mrs Ferguson for once again running the fair, we couldn’t do it without you! 
 
Spring Bank Holiday Club is running from Monday 23rd May to Friday 27th May and bookings are now 
open for pupils.  Please use the booking link to book, or alternatively contact Mrs Kernick for bookings 
at The Lodge, or Mrs Wright for the main school club. 
 
Even though it is exciting to enter the Summer Term, it is our busiest time by far.  Please do key an eye 
on Class Dojo, where all upcoming events are posted and any last minute changes are published.  You 
will find details of trips out of school, parents’ consultations, performances and events in school and 
much more. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 9th May – Friday 13th May 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sliced Ham or 
Veggie Bake 

& 
Potatoes, Peas  & 

Sweetcorn 

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise 

 

Roast Chicken & 
Yorkshire Pudding 

 
 Roast Potatoes, 

Vegetables & 
Gravy 

Sausages in gravy 
& Mashed 

Potatoes, Carrots 
and Swede  

Fish cakes, 
Potatoes & 

Carrots 

Fruit salad 
 

Chocolate 
Mousse 

 

Steamed Sponge & 
Custard  

Crumble and 
Custard  

Cupcakes 
 

 
Vegetarian 

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

  
Quorn & Halal  

Option 





Dates for the Diary 2022 
 

May 

   Monday 9th – Thursday 12th – UVI SATS Week & Assessments for F4-LVI 

   Monday 16th – Thursday 19th May – Form 4/5 Residential to Malham 

   Tuesday 17th –  Nursery Stay & Play Session 9.30am-10.30am 

   Wednesday 18th – U11 Girls Cricket away at Giggleswick 

   Friday 20th May – The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration ‘Kings & Queens’ Fancy Dress 

                             -  School Closes for Spring Bank Holiday 

June  

   Monday 6th June – School opens to all pupils 

   Friday 10th June  - Junior Department’s Royal Variety Performance at The Bingley Arts Centre 

   Tuesday 14th June – LVI Countryside Day at Harrogate Show Ground 

   Wednesday 15th June – Form 2 trip to Nell Bank 

   Thursday 16th June – Nursery Stay & Play Session 9.30am-10.30am 

   Friday 17th June – Footsteps at The Bingley Arts Centre 

   Monday 20th – Friday 24th June – UVI & LVI Trip to Plas Menai 

   Tuesday 21st June  - Form 1 trip to Harewood House 

   Monday 27th June – End of Year Reports to Parents 

   Tuesday 28th June – Parents’ Consultations (6.00-8.00pm) 

           - LVI Charlie & The Chocolate Factory Event at Giggleswisk 

   Wednesday 29th June – Sports Day 

   Thursday 30th June - Parents’ Consultations (4.00-6.00pm) 

July 

   Friday 1st July – Reserve Sports Day & Friends Summer Disco 

   Monday 4th July – Kindergarten Trip to Tropical World 

                              - F1,2 & 3 Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Tuesday 5th July – Infant Celebration Performance 1 

   Wednesday 6th July – Infant Celebration Performance 2  

               - F4, F5 & LVI Transition Day (Bradford Schools Transition Day to Y7) 

   Thursday 7th – Nursery Trip to The Farm 

                   - Junior Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Friday 8th July – School Closes for Summer 





Dear Primary Schools 
  
Please see below a link to information with regards to the 
Admissions test for the Halifax Grammar Schools for our 2023 intake.  
  
https://online.fliphtml5.com/smeyo/onny/ 
  
Thank you and kind regards 
  
Rachael Smith 
  
Miss R Smith 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, we continue to receive complaints about parking from 

our local residents. PCSO, Alex Rayment will at times be monitoring 

the safety of parking in and around school.  Our primary concern is 

one of safety for all our pupils, however we must also be considerate 

to our neighbours.  If you would like to discuss this or have concerns 

about anything else you can also contact Alex on 

alex.rayment@westyorkshire.police.uk   






